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Traffic Advisory 
Date:       July 17, 2025 

District:   District 4  

Contact: Hector Chinchilla  

Phone:   (510) 421-8040  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

State Route 24 (SR-24) Caldecott Tunnel Overnight Closure  

#2 Bore Maintenance Work 

Wednesday July 23 from 10:00PM to 4:30AM 
 

ALAMEDA AND CONTRA COSTA COUNTIES – Caltrans has 

scheduled overnight closures of Bore 2 of the Caldecott 

Tunnel on Eastbound State Route 24 (SR-24) for tunnel washing 

and maintenance.  

 

Scheduled on Wednesday night, July 23 from 10:00PM to 

4:30AM. Bore 2 of the Caldecott Tunnel on State Route 24 (SR-

24) for tunnel washing and maintenance. During the work, all 

other bores in each direction will remain open. All work is 

weather dependent. 

 

Traffic Control Measures: 

Changeable message signs will be in place to assist motorists traveling in the area. Motorists are 

advised to expect delays and allow extra time. Please drive with caution through the construction 

zone. Slow for the Cone Zone 

 

Be Work Zone Alert and expect travel delays. 

 

Caltrans will update its Twitter page at https://twitter.com/CaltransD4 on the latest highway 

conditions, and drivers are encouraged to check out Caltrans Quickmap 

http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/ 

Motorists can also receive 24/7 highway condition information statewide by  

calling 1-800-427-ROAD or 1-800-427-7623.  

 

Caltrans thanks the public for their patience and cooperation as we continue to improve California's 

transportation network. 
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